
 
 
 

 
 
October 31, 2022 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
Please be advised that there will be a public meeting before the Development Review 
Committee on Friday, November 4, 2022 at 9:30 AM in the City Manager Conference Room 
at City Hall, 1011 N. Coronado Drive.  The purpose of this meeting is to review and vote on 
the final Taco Bell site plan which will be located at 3466 Canyon De Flores.  Please contact 
Blake Fisher in the Department of Community Development at (520) 439-2173 or 
blake.fisher@sierravistaaz.gov to request information, to view the plans, or for any 
additional documentation. 
 
For any special needs or accommodations, please notify Ms. Jill Adams, Disability 
Coordinator, 72 hours prior to the meeting date.  Ms. Adams can be reached at (520) 458-
3315 or through the Arizona Relay Service at 7-1-1. 
 
Post by: Tuesday November 1, 2022 
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